ST. MADDERN'S C OF E SCHOOL

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER— Friday 5th February 2016
Headteacher: Miss H Pearce

Email: secretary@st-madderns.cornwall.sch.uk

Website: http://www.st-madderns.cornwall.sch.uk/website

Telephone: (01736) 364845

TRENGWAINTON VISIT

This afternoon the children enjoyed their trip
to Trengwainton Gardens. We were lucky to
have a guided tour of the Dig for Victory Gar-
dens and the Air Raid Shelter. We are very
lucky to be so near this fabulous venue. The
visit really helped to bring learning alive.

Please note that swimming for KS1 is can-
celled on Friday 12th February

There is a special menu being provided on
Tuesday 9th February to celebrate the Chi-
nese New Year. Please see poster on the par-
ent entrance.

We are collecting Sainsbury’s Active Kids
Vouchers. Please put them in the box at the
parent entrance.

SCHOOL OPEN AFTERNOON

Please come to our parent’s and children’s after-
noon on Monday 8th February 2.30 pm—4.30
pm. This will be an opportunity for your child/
ren to show you the work they have been doing
and progress they have made. Teachers will be
available to answer any questions you may have.

Please return your slip giving an indication of the
time you will be attending.

Next Friday 12th February, we will be holding a
very exciting event for children and parents
rounding off our immersive learning for the term
of World War Il. There will be a final assembly at
2.30 pm, where children will be performing and
showing some of their work to parents. Please
do come along and share in your children’s learn-

ing.

Well done to all those who have been saving reg-
ularly. Quite a number of children are on track to
gain £1 for saving for 10 weeks in a row. The
amount that is saved is not important —the £1 is
given to those who consistently save for 10
weeks in a row.

Thank you to Mr Meyers who came in today to
talk to the children about his memories of WWII.

SAFER INTERNET DAY

Next Tuesday the children will be taking part in a Safer Internet Day as part of the computing curricu-
lum. There are potential dangers with the use of the internet and our e-safety learning is to remind
children of potential dangers and to learn how to keep safe when online.

FAMILY SUPPORT

Our Family Support Worker, Sue Cripps is available for parents and carers to talk to. If you are strug-
gling with any issues, please call 07807737356. Sue is also in school on Friday 6th May between 2.30

and 3.00 if you wish to see her.
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